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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

A classroom in Building F on the southern side of Glendore Public School (FR0010) is impacted 
by roof leaks and wet carpet due to the adverse weather over the weekend. 

The Year 5/6 class which is usually in this room has been relocated to the library for the time 
being. 

We are drying the room and capturing any leaking water but will need the weather to clear up 
before we can assess the roof and time needed for repairs. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  

Thank you for your understanding during this time. 
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